
Hospital Program  

October 2020 

 

Hello Auxiliary Hospital Chairman 

 

I know it is still a challenge to do our hospital work for our 

veterans but hopefully soon things will change. Remember 

your first report form was due to me on October 1, 2020 

please answer the best you can. 

 

Fall Conference is coming up this month and I am asking for 

items for the Hospital Raffle table any item would be greatly 

appreciated.  If all goes correctly I will have some Red of 

Friday shirts available for sale for $18.00 will put the 

proceeds of these shirts into the raffle money. 

 

I found some information you might want to know about: 

Every VA hospital within each state has a Hospital 

Notification Line point of contact within its Community Care 

division.  Veterans need to be aware of the requirements to 

alert the VA within 72 hours of being seen at either an 

affiliated Urgent Care or Emergency Room in order to be 

eligible for Community Care coverage.  Veterans who call 

the VA hospital front desk can request access to the 72 

hour/Hospital Notification Line:  For more information on this 

you can contact the Community Care Contact Center at 1-

877-881-7618 

 

Just a little information to share 

Thank all of you for what you do for our Veterans 

 

Jennifer Morris, Department of Indiana Hospital Chairman  


